
Portland General Electric Company 
121 SW Sn/111011 Street • Portland, Oregon 97204 
PortlandGeneral.com 

November 9, 2017 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon · 
Attn : Filing Center 
201 High Street, S.E. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 

RE: Supplemental Filing of Advice No. 17-21 , Updating Rule E, Establishing 
Credit / Treatment of Deposits 

Portland General Electric Company (PGE) initially filed Advice No. 17-21 on October 11, 
2017, requesting an effective date of November 22, 2017. After conversation with 
Commission Staff regarding changes to the filing , PGE requests an extension of time to 
file additional revisions to Rule E, with a requested effective date of December 19, 
2017. PGE will file replacement sheets next week. 

Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Peter Davis at (503) 
464-8068. 

Sincerely, 

~b-ttMa~ 
~ 
Karla Wenzel 
Manager, Pricing and Tariffs 


